Summer School Committee
Meeting Minutes 10/08/2012

 



      Waggoner Hall
Present:  Ellen Ehrgott (chair), Saisudha Mallur, Alla Melkumian, Richard LaFlam, Ritchie Gabbei, Renee Polubinsky, Kishor Kapale.
Absent: Jill Myers 

Agenda: 

1) Discuss the results of Summer School Faculty Survey  
2)    Brainstorm possibilities of increasing the enrollment of summer classes.
Minutes of the previous meetings were discussed.   Responses to 2012 Survey of Summer School Faculty were discussed.  Suggestions were given by committee members to encourage participation in summer school.  Ideas included the following:  provide enrollment opportunities for summer coursed earlier than the current March date, receive suggestions from advisors to encourage enrollment, ensure housing is available for students who want to be on campus, offer more on-line courses to target those off campus or are unavailable during typical hours, target local primary and secondary educators with summer seminars or week-long courses. 
Ritchie questioned whether administration may not be in favor of summer coursework if this subtracts from enrollment/tuition dollars in the fall semester.

Saisudha reported that a survey for the advisors had been initiated by the committee in May.  
Course of action was determined that the committee should move ahead to distribute a survey to the Departmental Advisors in December so the answers from advisers could be considered by the committee early in the upcoming spring.  Saidsuda will forward her electronic copy of the draft survey to Ellen to disseminate to committee members.

Ritchie was designated to check with local Regional Offices of Education for information on the interest of educators taking continuing education courses at WIU.
Next meeting set for November 5th, 8 am. 

Minutes prepared by Alla Melkumian, the secretary of the committee. 

